
From: Amanda  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 May 2015 9:34 AM 
To: medboardconsultation;  
Subject: Consultation-Registered medical practitioners who provide cosmetic medical and surgical 
procedures 
 
To whom this may concern, 
  
I recently had a consultation and treatment with a nurse who I felt most comfortable with even 
more comfortable then with my own doctor. She guided me through the whole process giving me 
detailed answers to my every question. The initial consultation with real time video was more in-
depth than a visit to my GP, the nurse provided me with information about the treatments and 
discussed the complications and side effects that may occur after the treatment, and follow contact 
was made which is more than you receive after visiting your GP who you have been seeing for years. 
I felt more than safe throughout the whole process and would rather continue seeing my cosmetic 
nurse rather than a doctor I don’t know at all. It would be very disappointing if people like myself 
where denied the opportunity to do this. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Amanda 




